
  

August 6, 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians;  

It has been brought to the school’s attention by the Division Occupational Health and Safety Officer and 
the Secretary Treasurer, who works closely with Red Deer Catholic’s insurance company and the fire 
department, that microwaves are no longer permitted in classrooms.  

We apologize and realize that many of you bring items that usually require a microwave. Please Google ‘no 
microwave lunches’ for a list of possible healthy lunch suggestions.  

Thank you for your understanding. Please call one of the school administrators, if you have questions/concerns.  

 

Blessings,  
TL Mundorf 

 

Terri Lynn Mundorf  
Principal 
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